Bepartment of Education
REGION IX, ZAMBOANGA PENINSULA
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAPITAN CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

March 1, 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. A% » 5. 2023

Year-End Program Implementation Review cum Seminar-Workshop on the
ZAMPEMTAM and BEMEF Batch 2

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors, CID and SGOD
EPSs, PSDSs & PICDs
CID and SGOD Personnel
Elementary & Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. With reference to Regional Memorandum No. 442, s. 2022, dated September
27, 2022, re: Adoption and Orientation of the Zamboanga Peninsula Handbook
on Technical Assistance Mechanism (ZAMPENTAM) and DepEd order No. 29 s.
2022 re: Adoption of Basic Education Monitoring & Evaluation Framework
(BEMEF) , the Schools Division of Dapitan City through the SGOD-SMME &
the Division Field Technical Assistance Team will conduct the Year-end
Program Implementation Review cum Seminar-Workshop on the ZAMPENTAM
and Basic Education Monitoring & Evaluation Framework Batch 2 - All School
Heads on March 8, 2023 at 8:00 am. Venue will be announced after the
procurement process.

2. The activity aims to equip the participants with the knowledge and skills in
providing technical assistance through the application of the Basic Education
Monitoring & Evaluation Framework and the Zamboanga Peninsula Technical
Assistance Mechanism.

3. Expenses relative to the conduct of the activity shall be charged against HRD
funds subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

.

4. For information ang guidance. W

FELIX ROMY A. TRIAMBULO, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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